City of Boston
Mayor Martin J. Walsh

Boston Transportation Department

OFF-STREET PARKING FACILITIES BOARD MEETING
The City of Boston's Off-Street Parking Facilities Board will hold a meeting to vote

to surplus the municipally owned parking lot located on Warren St. in Dudley
Square.

Discussion Topics:
1. Current use and state of the parking lot which is controlled by the Boston
Transportation Department

2. Future use of the property by the Department of Neighborhood

Development

Title: Off-Street Parking Facilities Board Meeting
When: July 23, 2019 - 3:00 pm
Where: Boston City Hall, 1 City Hall Square, 5th Floor, Boston, MA 02201

The Public Can Offer Testimony
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